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Sunday 
Sunday Bible Study for all ages: 9:30 A.M. 

Sunday Worship Services: 10:45 A.M.  

      Sunday Evening 6 PM in the CLC 
Wednesday 

Children’s Choir Camp 6-7 P.M. 
Youth & Adult Bible Study @ 6:00 P.M. 

Adult Choir @ 7:00 P.M. 

FBC State of Affairs 
2017 Monthly Budget Requirement $40,352.00                                                                                                              
Received July 23, 2017                            4,084.13                              
Received July 30, 2017                            7,354.54           
Total received for July                           36,764.72 
  

Sunday School Report 
                                    7/23/17       7/30/17 
Members Present           186               166                               
Visitors                             28                 15                                            
Worship Attendance      173                191                                         

                             
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 

August 
10 – Jasper Moore 
11 – Ginger Scogin 
        Creek Smith 
15 – Payton Wiggins 
16 – Donna Pynes 
        Raynard Wilmore 
19 – MacKenzie Racca 
21 – Emily Buck 
        Julia King 
        Brett Blackmon 
22 – Dewitt Wagner. 

Associational 
Leadership Conference 

will be held at First 
Baptist Church  

August 15, 2017. 
Call the church office by   

August 10th   

to sign up for the meal and 

for child care if needed. 

Break Out Sessions: 

Sunday School Teachers 
Disaster Relief & Compassion 

Ministries 

Women’s Ministries & WMU 

Church security 

Ministering to single 

military, college & career 

  

Find your niche and call to 

sign up! 
 

First Baptist 

Church of 

Leesville 
1400 Nolan Trace 

Leesville, LA 71446 

               Staff 
Bro. Jeff Coleman 

Pastor 
 

Bro. Craig Forque 

Music Minister & 

Assoc. Pastor 

 

Bro. Sean Slate 

Interim Youth Minister 

       Deacon on Call: 

August 6-12  

Billy Jones 

  337 238 9217  (h) 

  

 

August 13-19 

Dewitt Wagner 

337 392 2762 (h) 

337 397 2152 (c) 

 
      Church Office 

        337 239 6535 

     Fax: 337 238 0492 

 
fbcleesville@suddenlinkmail.com
. 
 

Web: fbc-leesville.org 

Suddenlink 

Channel 61 

 

      August Van Driver 
Tim Tuck 

337 353 9796 
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RA Camp 2017 

Tall Timbers 

 
GA Camp 2017 

 Tall Timbers 

 

 

Sunday, August 20th 

in the Morning Services 

Children’s Choir Summer Camp 

will present the musical 

“Praise Rocks” 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCI3RkpGZ5cYCFQVckgodfz8A5A&url=https://joanmoseley.wordpress.com/category/happy-birthday-wishes-2/&ei=s4uqVc2rAoW4yQT__oCgDg&bvm=bv.98197061,d.cGU&psig=AFQjCNG8NELwVBAheHS_IyvE-_i3h18TrQ&ust=1437326370824290
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Attention Troops 
You’ve been drafted to come to a 

Camo for Christ Sign Up Saturday 
Wear your camo and come to First Baptist Church 

August 12th 9-12 AM 
For fun, games and food 

 
Obstacle Course 

Water Slide and Jumper 
Snow Cones & Icee Served in the field 

Fun Run-Strollers thru 6th Grade 

Medals will be awarded 
Face Painting (get ready for combat) 

Hot Dogs, Chips & Brownies-
Served in The Mess Hall 
Come enjoy the fun and games and sign 
up for all activities beginning @ FBC in 

August 

 

 

 

Christmas in August anyone? 

(that is Christmas Shoe Boxes!) 

While all the school supplies are on sale 

might be a good time to think about 

filling your shoe boxes come this 

November. 

A Note From the Pastor 
I have been thrown a few reminders these past couple of weeks of the brevity of life.  Having seen men my 
own age pass away and having quadruple open heart surgeries, it reminds me how we are not promised 
tomorrow.  I know many of you can speak to this better than I can but In James chapter 4, we are told that 
life is like a vapor, here for a short time and then it vanishes.  Then Paul tells us in Ephesians 5 to be careful 
how we walk and talk, to make the most of our time. 

None of us want to waste our time, so let’s live according to God’s word.  Love, laugh, forgive, 
encourage, etc.  Be an active player in the life God has blessed you with, not merely a spectator watching 
from the sidelines.  It IS important what we do in the “dash” on our headstone. 
Well, summer is almost over and school will be back in full swing soon.  I am sure there are some mixed 
emotions over that fact.  Some are wrapping up last minute vacations and others are trying to squeeze just 
a few more days out of the summer.  But with the return of school, it means many of our children’s 
activities will begin again.  I am so excited about what God is presently doing and will do in the lives of our 
younger generation.  We have been blessed with solid leadership over our youth and children’s 
departments and I know God is going to grow these age groups.  Please be in prayer for all the ministries 
starting back up this fall. 

But we kick this off in 2 weeks with our “Round-up Sunday.”  Don’t forget your jeans and western 
wear on this day, it will be a great day in God’s house. 
Our verse this week comes from Psalm 84:1-2 
1 How lovely is your dwelling place, O Lord of hosts! 
2 My soul longs, yes, faints for the courts of the Lord; my heart and flesh sing for joy to the living God. 
Have a blessed week and remember to point someone to Jesus. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Music Notes from Bro Craig 
What a privilege it was to hear the reports from Centrifuge/Mission Fuge last Sunday night.. I know that everyone was 

proud of our youth and the very mature job that they did of presenting to the church their experiences at camp. Thank you church 
for your support of them in prayer, encouragement, and in finances. In addition, thank you youth committee for your work to get 
them to camp, thank you chaperones for offering your time and your love. and especially, thank you Rodney Blackwell for all the 
hours of work you put in to get the youth to camp. Everyone please continue to remember our youth in prayer as God continues to 
grow in them the things they learned at camp, and please continue to prayer for interim youth minister, Sean Slate, as he works with 
them. 

If you missed our worship services on July 23 & 30, you missed the opportunity of witnessing 5 professions of faith. We welcome to the 
family of God Gryphon Cooley, Amanda Waleker, Skylar Johnson,  Peyton Wiggins, and Creek Smith. Of these Peyton prayed to receive Christ at 
GA camp, and Creek Smith prayed to receive Christ at RA camp. Please continue to pray for these as they grow in their relationship to the Lord. 
I want to thank those who have participated in worship the last couple of weeks. The adult choir has blessed our hearts with “When I Survey the 
Wondrous Cross”( Accompanied one last time by Jane Holton), “Anastasis”, and “Lift Your Eyes”. Gracyn Tuck ministered to us with “Spirit of 
the Living God”, and Grant Blackwell encouraged us with “The Anchor Holds”. Elizabeth was outstanding on accompaniments and offertories, 
and on Jane Holton’s last Sunday with us, Elizabeth played organ and Jane played piano. Both ladies graced the piano for the beautiful offertory, 
“In My Heart There Rings a Melody”. Thank you for using your talents in the Lord’s service. 

Speaking of Don and Jane, they are at a temporary apartment in Dallas as they wait for final inspections to be made on their place there, 
and are doing well as of the writing of this newsletter, They asked that their love be expressed to the church as well as thanks for everyone who 
helped them prepare for their move. Please continue to pray for God’s blessings in their lives. 

There are a couple of big events coming up for our children. On August 12, there is Camo for Christ Day. Kids and parents come to the 
church from 9-12 for a great day of fun in the Lord as school is kicking off. Then on August 20, our Children’s Choir Summer Camp will be 
presenting “Praise Rocks” in the morning service. 

On Tuesday August 15, we will host the Associational Leadership Conference. In addition to break out sessions for those teaching 
Sunday School Classes, there will also be sessions on Disaster Relief and Compassion Ministries, for Women’s Ministries and WMU, for 
church security, and for ministering to single military, college, and career. It will start with a supper at 6 PM. Please call the church office by 
August 10 to sign up, as well as to register for child care if needed. 
Finally, as school gets back in session, let us remember all of our students, teachers, and support staff, as well as our School Board. May 
God bless our schools with His peace and His presence.  May He keep our schools safe, encourage the hearts of our educators, and for our 

Christian educators, even when they may be prohibited from sharing the gospel with their lips, may their lives shine His proof loud and 
clear. 
May God bless you all more abundantly than you could ever hope or expect. 

 
    

Divorce Care Orientation 
Sunday, August 13 @ 4:30 – 6:00 PM 

Regular Training Sunday,  
August 27  4:30-6:00 PM-Hicks House 

For more information contact 
 Shirley Quinones @ 

337 423 7094 or 817 975 1824 
Church Office 337 239 6535 

 

 

Saying goodbye to 
Don & Jane Holton, 

long time members of 
FBC. You both will be 
missed. We wish you 
the very best in your 

new home. 

Tapestry 
Tuesday, August 8th in the CLC-6PM 

Hostesses: Jane J., Cordelia  & Gail 
Decorations: Charlotte Monk 
Devotional: DeLain Prewitt 
Everyone invited to attend! 

 

 

Roundup Sunday 
August 13, 2017 

Wear your western gear, invite everyone 

you know or those you donõt know yet, but 

would love to know and be in Sunday 

School at 9:30 AM. 

(This is also Promotion Day-Donõt want to 

miss that)  



 

Welcome New Members 

      
                                Gryphon Cooley                  Creek Smith 

    
               Skylar Johnson         Amanda Waleker 

                     
                   Payton Wiggins 

 

 

 

Another Year of AWANA 

starts August 23 rd 6:00 to 7:30 PM  

NEED PEOPLE!  HELP!!!! 

If you are interested in helping with 

Awana, please come to a meeting on 

August 7, 2017 at 6:00 PM in the 

church parlor.  


